
North Shore burglary suspects
being sought
By Barbara Barte Osborn, Sacramento Bee

TRUCKEE — The Placer County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the
public’s help in identifying three persons of interest in a
series of auto burglaries.

The burglaries occurred April 20 along Highway 89 between
Truckee and Tahoe City.

“The subjects are persons of interest and sheriff’s detectives
would  like  to  speak  with  them,”  sheriff’s  Detective  John
Riella said in a news release.

Anyone with information about the case is asked to contact
Riella at (530) 581.6325 or jriella@placer.ca.gov.

Callers who wish to remain anonymous may call Placer County
Crime Stoppers at 800.923.8191. Tips leading to the arrest of
any suspects in this case may be eligible for a reward of up
to $1,000.
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